DO  YOU   HAVE

TRUE GRIT?
The Friends of Princes Park

are going ahead with their

MEETING

on Monday Jan 18th
at 6pm, Bellerive School

Items to be discussed include:

· Plans for new tree and wildflower plantings

· Shelter and play provision for older adults, including bowling greens

· Plans and report back on the

Playbuilder scheme

· A youth worker scheme for the park
See you there!

